

RIVERMEAD RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION

Minutes of Committee Meeting 19:30, 8 June 2009

Present:

Rachel Goodinson (Chair) [RG], Tim McCormick (Secretary) [TM], Nicki Puckey [NP] + Husband, Peter Walsh [PW], Marina Webster [MW]

Matters Arising

RG said that she has not organised a meeting with the solicitor re lease extensions, or written a new newsletter yet.

Garden Party

RG suggested we make it low key, and ask people to provide their own food and drink. NP's husband suggested we base the garden party around a charity raffle. PW suggested Nottingham Hospice as the beneficiary. We could get residents to contribute prizes. Other suggestions were a bring and buy sale, or a book stall.

The Riverside Festival takes place on the 1st weekend in August. It was decided that the Garden Party need not coincide with the Riverside Festival; perhaps it would be better to hold it the following weekend, on 8 August.

Correspondence

There was discussion of one resident who has complained to Freshwater and CRL about not receiving new balcony doors and windows during the renovations.

Flat 15 has complained again about loud music on Wednesday nights. It is still occurring.

MW noted that the holly bushes between Yale House and the Trentside Club have been pruned, but the lady who originally complained about them is still not happy with the job that has been done. It was discussed whether it is worth doing a survey of residents on this matter. TM asked if it might be a good idea to compile a list of questions and poll residents on them at the same time.

MW said she was still unsure what Freshwater's buildings insurance covers.

Date of Next Meeting

7:30pm, Monday 6 July, Flat 135.